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16.12.2022 

Dear families of St. Kentigern’s,   

 

On behalf of our children, staff and Governors, may I wish you all a very happy, holy and peaceful 

Christmas.  Thank you to all our families who supported the Christmas concerts, nativities and sing-

alongs.  The children love to see their family members in the audience and these magical moments are 

to be treasured.  We look forward to welcoming you all back on Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

 

 

We’ve all been very busy! 
 
 

Please click on the link below to hear our wonderful choir. 

 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1o0GwX_ng88r66NpdFpL4ZZsaN0EThW6Z/view?usp=share_link 
 

 

 
 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1o0GwX_ng88r66NpdFpL4ZZsaN0EThW6Z/view?usp=share_link
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Ronald McDonald House  

 

Thank you to everyone who donated to this very special charity.  I am delighted to say that we raised 

£500!!! 

 

 

Message from Fr. Michael 

Hello and I hope everyone is well, caring for one another and trying to stay warm. I was 

pleased to see the school choir singing so wonderfully this week, from the sanctuary in the 

church, but I was alarmed to see the snow coming down inside the church, but the choir 

bravely sang on, superb! Once again, an example of the great work our school plan and deliver 

every week. Thank you and well done to all our school staff. This week, we arrive at the 

fourth week of Advent; we prepare in hope for Christmas by telling our story of faith. May 

we find room in our hearts and our homes, in our school and our parish for Our Lord! May the 

message of Christmas inspire us all to be excellent examples of the love of God for one 

another. Have a great weekend. St Kentigern, pray for us. 

 

 

And finally, Chester would like to wish you all a…………. 
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MERRY CHRISTMAS 

 

With continued best wishes, 

 
Mrs Muldoon 

Headteacher 

 


